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Trevor Douthat

From: Jeffrey Gunter <chaneyinstall2120@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 4:51 PM
To: Trevor Douthat
Subject: Re: P&Z Board

YES MY INTENTIONS ARE TO REMAIN ON THE BOARD, BUT I  WILL BE WORKING IN CAPE CORAL NEXT WEEK AND WILL 
NOT BE ABLE TO ATTEND THIS MONTHS MEETING. 
 
On Thu, Jan 4, 2024 at 11:24 AM Trevor Douthat <tdouthat@townofdundee.com> wrote: 

Good Morning Mr. Gunter, 

  

While reviewing our board appointments, it appears that your term on the Planning and Zoning 
Board ended in 2023.  I would like to get your reappointment on the Commission agenda this 
Tuesday, all I need is your intent to continue as a board member for another term.   

  

Thank you for your service on the board. 

  

Trevor Douthat 

Town Clerk 

Town of Dundee 

P.O. Box 1000 

Dundee, Florida 33838-1000 

863.438.8330 Ext. 258   
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WE ARE HIRING:  CURRENTLY SEEKING AN EXPERIENCED FINANCE DIRECTOR - 
https://townofdundee.com/contact-us/employment-opportunities/finance-director-20230714-2/ 

  

Disclaimer: According to Florida Public Records Law, email correspondence to and from the Town of Dundee, including email addresses and other 
personal information, is public record and must be made available to the public and media upon request, unless otherwise exempt by the Public 
Records Law. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. 
Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. 

  


